[bookmark: _GoBack]DECISIONS APPROVED 
in the CEVIM ASSEMBLY at LAS PALMAS 
16-20 APRIL 2012

· The interprovincial Internal Seminary for the year 2012-2013 will be held in Teruel, Spain 
· It is decided to put on the agenda for the next meeting of CEVIM the review of the Statute of the interprovincial Internal Seminary.  
· Uniform access to the site of CEVIM with one username: cmeuropa and a single keyword: folleville.  
· The visitor of Rome, together with other Visitors contacted by him, will prepare a draft containing various options for an interprovincial theologate. The draft will be sent to interested Visitors and will be discussed at the next CEVIM Meeting, which will take a decision.  
· The Secretary of CEVIM will send the Visitors the minutes of the meeting two times: some time after the Assembly and some time before the next Assembly.  
· that Visitors send to the Secretary of CEVIM models of agreement/contract in use in their provinces. The material will be studied in the next CEVIM Assembly.  
· that Visitors communicate to the Secretary the dates of the annual spiritual exercises, so that he can publish them in the website of CEVIM.  
· It is decided to organize an international meeting of three days (plus the arrival and departure days) in January 2013 at the Collegio Alberoni in Piacenza, on the subject of the transmission of faith. The visitor of Rome will collaborate with the Permanent Council on the organization of the meeting.  
· It is decided that each province (excluding the Vice-province of SS. Cyril and Methodius) makes a contribution of 500 euros on the account of CEVIM.
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